THE WAY

(A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)
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SINCERE APPRECIATION

Thank you La Rumbla

Many thanks to the Severino family who have recently donated crockery and cutlery to the
College for use at school events. We are very grateful Nick and Anna.

If you haven't eaten at La Rumbla in Hoxton Park we can guarantee a beautiful Italian inspired
meal and great service! www.larumbla.com.au

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 1


https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/la-rumblajpg
http://www.larumbla.com.au

	La Rumbla.jpg

